
 

       ADIRONDACK CHAPTER BOAT SHOWS  

         

No hurricane is going to stop 

the Adirondack Chapter from 

conducting its 38th Annual Lake 

George Rendezvous!  The top 

photo shows some of the boats 

displayed on Saturday August 

27th. The bottom photo taken 

less than 24 hours later shows 

the destruction this storm 

waged on Lake George with 
several of the  public docks in  

Lake George Village destroyed 

by high winds and water. Thank-

fully we had no Exhibitors or 

Chapter Members injured nor 

any of their boats damaged. 

There were reports of over one 

hundred boats sunk on Lake 

George with lots of damage to 

docks, landscaping and property.  

As they say, the show must go 
on and there were excellent 

turn outs at both Adirondack 

Chapter Shows.  

The show at Old Forge had 

fabulous weather and beautiful 

examples of all types of vintage 

boats. Check inside for more 

information on the winners and 

exhibitors at both the 21st Ful-

ton Chain and 38th Annual Lake 

George Rendezvous.  

BUSINESS NAME  

                   SUMMER / FALL 2011         

FOURTH WATCH         
                  

 

 

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE ADIRONDACK CHAPTER  

 

OF THE ANTIQUE AND CLASSIC BOAT SOCIETY  

 

 

OFFICERS 

President  

George Sperry 

Vice President  

Marsha Smith 

Secretary  

Stephen Upham III 

Treasurer  

Teresa Hoffman 

MEMBERSHIP 

Chuck & Ann DeVoe 

DIRECTORS  

2011 

Mary Carmel 

Pete Fish 

Neil Satterly 

John Kovac 

2012 

Ray Ellor 

Kent Smith 

Chris Freihofer 

Jeff Clark 

2013 

Glenn Gentry 

Chuck Schampier 

Roger Johnson 

Larry Turcotte 

DIRECTORS AT LARGE  

Deke Morrison 

Nick Lamando 

Rod Sprattling 

Tom Carmel 



FROM THE HELM  

George Sperry, President  Adirondack Chapter   

It's been great serving all of you as president the last couple years. I could not have done it without everyone's help.  I 

had a great board. 

  
I'm particularly proud that we now use the Adironduck as a tool for youth outreach. When we reach-out to kids, we 

also reach out to their parents. 

 
Membership in our chapter is about the same, which I suppose is satisfying when you notice the directory getting 

smaller over time. 

 
We had our first fall cruise in years. Although it was not well attended, I hope to try to organize another in 2013, al-

ternating years with the race boat regatta.  If anybody has any ideas for the next fall cruise, do not hesitate to share. 

  
I'm leaving the helm feeling great about our future with Marsha Smith now as President. 2012 should be a great year 

for us and antique boating. 
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         ADIRONDACK CHAPTER HOSTS LAKE GEORGE CRUISE FOR NYS BROADCASTERS ASSOC. 
                                                                                                                      Text and photos by  Neil Satterly 

 

  

   
The NYS Broadcasters Association held their annual meeting at the Sagamore Resort in June and the Chapter was 

there to provide a cruise for many NYSBA members who signed up. We had six boats arrive but needed only one. 

The iffy weather may have kept many inside but a few members were not about to pass up the opportunity! Two 

members of the Public Broadcasting group boarded Jean Hoffmanõs Baby Gar and got a cruise and tour they wonõt 

soon forget. Several ideas were discussed for PBS programs based on Lake George history. Weõll seeé.  And oh by 

the way, not a drop of rain fell.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

                                

 

 

 

    

(photo by Neil Satterly) 

Jean Hoffman was the cruise and tour guide for Peter Repas and Norm Silverstein of the Public Broadcasters group. 

They were joined by Ann and Neil Satterly.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

        
 


